(ONLY 5 SPACES LEFT)
Hello,

We will once again be hosting our FA cup week with exactly the same format as last time meaning
you are guaranteed THREE games.

We will be hosting an FA cup week on Monday 29th July. Please let us know by Monday 22nd July if
you are entering (if you haven’t already) the live draw will be made on Monday 22nd July by 9pm.

The cup will be opened up to ALL teams even if they don’t currently play in our league and will be
allocated on a first come first served basis with spaces LIMITED.

- Cost is £25 with £5 going in the pot for the winning team along with our shield which will be
engraved with the winning teams name and will be kept until the next cup week.

-All other normal rules will apply

-We are ideally looking to start the tournament no earlier than 6:20pm and we don’t want the final
to kick off any later than 8:20pm. For this week ONLY we will appreciate it if you can be available for
ALL game times due to it being a knock out format it will be a lot harder to change the games as
another team may not want to forfeit their current fixture.

We would like this to be a fun enjoyable event with the shield having the winning teams name
engraved on it and passed around each tournament to the next winning team.

Get booking now so you don’t miss out.

Kind Regards

Ben Eshelby

Management

Eshelby Leisure Limited
Educating in sport



